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The Coos Bay-North Bend Water Board will begin construction of a new water 

main on Madrona Street between California Avenue and Virginia Avenue in North 

Bend the week of July 21st.  The anticipated completion date for the project is 

August 15, 2013.  Madrona Avenue will be closed  between California Avenue 

and Virginia Avenue during construction activities.  This daily closure will remain 

in effect for the duration of the project.  Citizens are encouraged to use alternate 

routes when practical.   Access to residences will be maintained throughout the 

scheduled 3-week construction period.  For questions relating to this project, 

contact Matt Whitty or Rick Abbott at 541-267-3128. 


